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  The last quarter has been a trying Ɵme for Region III. Several of 
our members have leŌ this earth and leŌ us with quite a void. 
We have a state and several chapters without leadership. It is 
being more difficult to find members who are physical able to 
take on these roles, members who do computers and other 
reasons they just don’t want too. I have been working hard by 
phone and email training officers and trying to get them ready 
for convenƟon. I know it will all come together but has been 
difficult. 
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